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Rodriguez, Jane

From: Bruckner, Richard

Sent:  Tuesday, December 05, 2006 10:31 AM
To: Rodriguez, Jane

Subject: FW: Adult Business Ordinance

From: Scott Allen [mailto:scottgallen@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 4:37 PM

To: Bogaard, Bill; Haderlein, Steve; Stone, Rhonda; Streator, Joyce; Valteau, Desireia; Little, Paul; Holden, Chris;
Gordo, Victor; DeLaCuba, Vannia; Madison, Steve; Tyler, Sid; Miller, Denver; Jimenez, Jose;
ck@cityofpasadena.net; Bruckner, Richard

Cc: scottgallen@sbcglobal.net

Subject: Adult Business Ordinance

Dear Mayor Bogaard, Pasadena City Councilmembers, and City Staff:

Let it to be clearly known that | fully support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE that which
will be before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

A yes vote for the ordinance is a yes vote for the City of Pasadena and its residents. Please DON'T
compromise what the City Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of the restrictions, will
compromise the ordinance and may force me to remove my support.

| realize what a complicated legal situation all of this is and admire the courageousness of the Pasadena City
Council in taking on the fight.

To me, it is not about the morality or first amendment rights of an adult business but the right of an individual to
maintain the quality and safety of their homes and neighborhoods.

Thank you,
Scott Allen

308 Vista Ave. , #8

Pasadena, CA 91107

12/5/2006
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Rodriguez, Jane

From: Irene C. Co [irenecco@sbcglobal.net]
Sent:  Monday, December 04, 2006 8:02 PM

To: Rodriguez, Jane; Bogaard, Bill; Haderlein, Steve; Stone, Rhonda; Streator, Joyce; Valteau,
Desireia; Little, Paul; Holden, Chris; Gordo, Victor; DeLaCuba, Vannia; Madison, Steve; Tyler, Sid;
Miller, Denver; Jimenez, Jose; Bruckner, Richard

Subject: FW: IN SUPPORT OF THE REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE

December 4, 2006

Dear Mayor, Council and City Staff:

Let it to be clearly known that I fully support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE that which will be
before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

[ applaud the Cities efforts in developing a comprehensive Adult Business Ordinance which we believe will protect its
Citizens.

A yes vote for the ordinance is a yes vote for the City of Pasadena and its residents. Please DON'T compromise what the City
Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of the restrictions, will compromise the ordinance and may
force me to remove my support for the ordinance and our support of you as you as our decision makers.

Sincerely,

Irene Co

12/5/2006
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From: Dana English [donnish41@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 7:01 PM

To: Rodriguez, Jane; Bogaard, Bill; Haderlein, Steve; Stone, Rhonda; Streator, Joyce; Valteau,
Desireia; Little, Paul; Holden, Chris; Gordo, Victor; DeLaCuba, Vannia; Madison, Steve; Tyler, Sid;
Miller, Denver; Jimenez, Jose; Bruckner, Richard

Subject: IN SUPPORT OF THE REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE
Dear Mayor, Council and City Staff:

Let it to be clearly known that I fully support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS
ORDINANCE that which will be before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

I applaud the Cities efforts in developing a comprehensive Adult Business Ordinance which we believe
will protect its Citizens.

A yes vote for the ordinance is a yes vote for the City of Pasadena and its residents. Please DON'T
compromise what the City Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of the
restrictions, will compromise the ordinance and may force me to remove my support for the ordinance
and our support of you as you as our decision makers.

Sincerely,

Dana English

Need a quick answer? Get one in minutes from people who know. Ask your question on Yahoo!
Answers.

12/5/2006
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Rodriguez, Jane

From: Caroledest@aol.com

Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 6:05 PM

To: Rodriguez, Jane

Subject: IN SUPPORT OF THE REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE

Attachments: strip club

TO: Jane Rodriguez

irodriguez@cityofpasadena.net
Dear Ms. Rodriguez:

Let it to be clearly known that | completely support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE that
which will be before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

its residents. Please DON'T compromise what the City Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote.
Removing any of the restrictions, will compromise the ordinance and may force me to remove my support.

Thank you,

Mr. and Mrs. Ty Forrest
855 Chapea Road
Pasadena, Ca 91107

12/5/2006
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Rodriguez, Jane

From: LOSTLALA@aol.com
Sent:  Wednesday, December 06, 2006 5:45 PM

To: Rodriguez, Jane; Bogaard, Bill; Haderlein, Steve; Stone, Rhonda; Streator, Joyce; Valteau,
Desireia; Little, Paul; Holden, Chris; Gordo, Victor, DeLaCuba, Vannia; Madison, Steve; Tyler, Sid;
Miller, Denver; Jimenez, Jose, ck@cityofpasadena.net; Bruckner, Richard

Subject: Thank you for your support of the revised adult business ordinance
Dear Mayor and City Council Members:
Thank you for listening to the collective will of the people in adopting the New Adult Business Ordinance!

We believe the new Ordinance is as restrictive as possible and one that is huge PLUS for the long term Good of
Pasadena.

Please apply this new and fully revised Ordinance to all current Adult Businesses (via amortization code), all
pending applications, and any new applicants. The new Ordinance needs to be applied to everyone equally with
no exceptions.

We stand united behind your decision last night and truly appreciate your resolve to keep Pasadena safe and to
Protect its character for generations to come.

Susan Goldman
1070 New York Drive

Altadena, CA 91001

12/7/2006



Rodriguez, Jane

From: Constance Griesmer [chandra@dslextreme.com]
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 9:30 AM

To: Rodriguez, Jane

Subject: Strip Clubs.

Madam City Clerk:

I am writing to state my support for the changes to the ordinance concerning strip clubs,
discussed at the City Council meeting this date.

In doing this, I am supporting the stand taken by Councilmember Haderlein.
Constance Griesmer



Re: Sample Thank You Letter Page 1 of 1

Rodriguez, Jane

From: Paul Harlan [paulharlan1@dslextreme.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, December 05, 2006 7:02 PM

To: RMSBOB@aol.com

Cc: Rodriguez, Jane

Subject: Re: Sample Thank You Letter

Dear Mayor and City Council Members:
Thank you for listening to the collective will of the people in adopting the New Adult Business Ordinance!
We believe the new Ordinance is as restrictive as possible and one that is huge PLUS for the long term Good of Pasadena.

Please apply this new and fully revised Ordinance to all current Adult Businesses (via amortization code). all pending
applications, and any ncw applicants. The new Ordinance needs to be applied to everyone equally with no exceptions.

We stand united behind your decision last night and truly appreciate your resolve to keep Pasadena safe and to Protect its
character for generations to come.

Your name,

Thank you,

Paul & Nancy Harlan

12/6/2006
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Rodriguez, Jane
From: John Langer [John.Langer@uscwm.org]
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2006 11:56 AM

To: Bogaard, Bill

Cc: Haderlein, Steve; Stone, Rhonda; Streator, Joyce; Valteau, Desireia; Little, Paul, Holden, Chris;
Gordo, Victor, DeLaCuba, Vannia, Madison, Steve; Tyler, Sid; Miller, Denver; Jimenez, Jose;
ck@cityofpasadena.net; Bruckner, Richard; Rodriguez, Jane

Dear Mayor and City Council Members:

Thank you for listening to the collective will of the people in adopting the new adult business ordinance!
[ believe the new ordinance is as restrictive as possible and one that is huge step forward for the long
term good of Pasadena.

Please apply this new ordinance to all current adult businesses (via amortization code), all pending
applications, and any new applicants. The new ordinance needs to be applied to everyone equally with
no exceptions.

I stand together with you in your decision Monday night. Thank you for your resolve to keep Pasadena
safe and to protect its character for my children and the generations to come.

Thank you,

John Langer

1626 E Howard St
Pasadena CA 91104

John Langer <John.Langer@uscwm.org>
http://www.uscwm.org 626/398-2172

12/6/2006
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Rodriguez, Jane

From: raad nashmi[raad.nashmi@gmail.com]
Sent:  Monday, December 04, 2006 10:56 PM

To: Rodriguez, Jane; Bogaard, Bill; Haderlein, Steve; Stone, Rhonda; Streator, Joyce; Valteau,
Desireia; Little, Paul; Holden, Chris; Gordo, Victor; DeLaCuba, Vannia; Madison, Steve; Tyler, Sid;
Miller, Denver; Jimenez, Jose, Bruckner, Richard; raad.nashmi@gmail.com

Subject: IN SUPPORT OF THE REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE

Dear Mayor, Council and City Staff,

Let it to be clearly known that | fully support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE that which
will be before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

| applaud the effort of all involved in developing a comprehensive Adult Business Ordinance which we believe will
protect Pasadena Citizens.

A yes vote for the ordinance is a yes vote for the City of Pasadena and its residents. Please DON'T compromise
what the City Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of the restrictions, will compromise
the ordinance and may force me to remove my support for the ordinance and my support of you as you as our
decision makers.

Sexually-oriented clubs will not only hurt the image of Pasadena but will likely increase crime in the region. This
will deter the best and brightest minds in the world to make Pasadena their home. This will detrimentally impact
the economy of Pasadena.

| want to convey my strongest opposition to the establishment of any Adult clubs in Pasadena.

Sincerely,
Raad Nashmi

12/5/2006
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Rodriguez, Jane

From: jmramos@rockwellcollins.com

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2006 8:24 AM
To: Rodriguez, Jane

Subject: Strip Club in Pasadena

Dear Ms. Rodriguez:

REASON: IN SUPPORT OF THE ADULT ORDINANCE BEFORE THE COUNCIL ON
DECEMBER 4TH!

Let it to be clearly known that I fully support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS
ORDINANCE that which will be before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

I applaud the effort of all involved in developing a comprehensive Adult Business Ordinance which we
believe will protect Pasadena Citizens.

A yes vote for the ordinance is a yes vote for the City of Pasadena and its residents. Please DON'T
compromise what the City Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of the
restrictions, will compromise the ordinance and may force me to remove my support for the ordinance
and my support of you as you as our decision makers.

Sincerely,

Joyce Ramos

12/6/2006



Page 1 of 1

Rodriguez, Jane

From: Agnes Ramos [mamramos43@yahoo.com)

Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2006 10:33 PM

To: Rodriguez, Jane

Subject: IN SUPPORT OF THE REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE

Jane Rodriguez
Pasadena City Clerk

Dear Ms. Rodriguez:

REASON: IN SUPPORT OF THE ADULT ORDINANCE BEFORE THE COUNCIL ON
DECEMBER 4TH!

Let it to be clearly known that I fully support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS
ORDINANCE that which will be before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

[ applaud the effort of all involved in developing a comprehensive Adult Business Ordinance which we
believe will protect Pasadena Citizens.

A yes vote for the ordinance is a yes vote for the City of Pasadena and its residents. Please DON'T
compromise what the City Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of the
restrictions, will compromise the ordinance and may force me to remove my support for the ordinance
and my support of you as you as our decision makers.

Sincerely,

Mary Agnes Ramos

12/6/2006
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Rodriguez, Jane

From: Kathy Rojas [krojas@villaesperanzaservices.org]

Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 6:02 PM

To: Rodriguez, Jane

Subject: IN SUPPORT OF THE REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE

Jane Rodriguez
Pasadena City Clerk
jrodriguez@cityofpasadena.net

Dear Ms. Rodriguez:
Reason: IN SUPPORT OF THE ADULT ORDINANCE BEFORE THE COUNCIL ON DEC. 4, 06

Let it to be clearly know that | fully support the Fully Revised Adult Business Ordinance that which will be before
the city council on Monday the 4™ of December.

| applaud the effort of all involved in developing a comprehensive Adult Business Ordinance which we believe will
better protect Pasadena Citizens.

A yes vote for the ordinance is a yes vote for the City of Pasadena and its residents. Please DON'T compromise
what the City Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of the restrictions, will compromise
the ordinance and may force me to remove my support for the ordinance and my support of you as you as our
decision makers.

Kathy Rojas

Accounts Payable

Villa Esperanza Services

2116 L. Villa St. Pasadena CA 91107
krojaswvillaesperanzaservices.ory

12/5/2006
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Rodriguez, Jane

From: Lynn Ruffino [Irkidshrink@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 9:06 PM
To: Rodriguez, Jane

Dear Ms. Rodriguez:

REASON: IN SUPPORT OF THE ADULT ORDINANCE BEFORE THE COUNCIL ON
DECEMBER 4TH!

Let it to be clearly known that I fully support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS
ORDINANCE that which will be before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

I applaud the effort of all involved in developing a comprehensive Adult Business Ordinance which we
believe will protect Pasadena Citizens.

A yes vote for the ordinance is a yes vote for the City of Pasadena and its residents. Please DON'T
compromise what the City Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of the
restrictions, will compromise the ordinance and may force me to remove my support for the ordinance
and my support of you as you as our decision makers.

Sincerely,
Lynn Ruffino

12/5/2006



Rodriguez, Jane

From: John Sweeney [king.january@yahoo.com]

Sent:  Monday, December 04, 2006 5:30 PM

To: Rodriguez, Jane

Subject: In Support of the Revised Adult Business Ordinance

Dec. 4, 2006

Jane Rodriguez

Dear Ms. Rodriguez:

Let it to be clearly known that I fully support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS

ORDINANCE that which will be before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

its residents. Please DON'T compromise what the City Manager forwarded
to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of the restrictions, will
compromise the ordinance and may force me to remove my support.
Thank you,

John Sweeney

407 N. Craig Avenue
Pasadena, CA 91107-2402

Page 1 of 1

Need a quick answer? Get one in minutes from people who know. Ask your question on Yahoo!

Answers.

12/5/2006



Rodriguez, Jane

From: Virginia Tuchscherer [ttuchschereri@earthiink.net]
Sent: Tuesday, December 05, 2006 6:29 PM
To: Virginia Tuchscherer; Stone, Rhonda; Streator, Joyce; Valteau, Desireia; Little, Paul; Holden,

Chris; Gordo, Victor; DeLaCuba, Vannia; Madison, Steve; Tyler, Sid; Miller, Denver; Jimenez,
Jose; ck@cityofpasadena.net; Bruckner, Richard; Bogaard, Bill;
sharderlein@cityofpasadena.net

Cc: Tim Tuchscherer; Rodriguez, Jane
Subject: Re: IN SUPPORT OF THE REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE
Importance: High

Dear Mayor and City Council Members:

We are very thankful to all of you for listening to the will of the people in adopting the New Adult Business
Ordinance!

While we don't want any of these types of businesses in our beautiful city, we appreciate that the new Ordinance
is as restrictive as possible and one that is huge PLUS for the long term Good of Pasadena.

Please see to it that this new and fully revised Ordinance is applied to all current Adult Businesses (via
amortization code), all pending applications, and any new applicants. The new Ordinance needs to be applied to
everyone equally with no exceptions.

We stand united behind your decision last night and truly appreciate your resolve to keep Pasadena safe and to
Protect its character for generations to come.

Best Regards,

Tim Tuchscherer, Sr
Virginia Tuchscherer
Tim Tuchscherer, Jr.
Teresa Tuchscherer
1150 Del Rey Avenue
Pasadena, CA 91107

----- Original Message -----

From: Virginia Tuchscherer

To: rstone@cityofpasadena.net ; jstreator@ci.pasadena.ca.us ; dvalteau@cityofpasadena.net ;
plittle@ci.pasadena.ca.us ; cholden@cgi.pasadena.ca.us ; vgordo@ci.pasadena.ca.us ;
vdelacuba@ci.pasadena.ca.us ; smadison@ci.pasadena.ca.us ; styler@ci.pasadena.ca.us ;
dmiller@cityofpasadena.net ; josejimenez@cityofpasadena.net ; ck@cityofpasadena.net ;
rbruckner@cityofpasadena.net ; bbogaard@ci.pasadena.ca.us ; sharderlein@cityofpasadena.net
Cc: Tim Tuchscherer ; jrodriguez@cityofpasadena.net

Sent: Saturday, December 02, 2006 5.05 PM

Subject: IN SUPPORT OF THE REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE

Dear Mayor, Council Members and City Staff:
REASON: IN SUPPORT OF THE ADULT ORDINANCE BEFORE THE COUNCIL ON DECEMBER 4TH!

Let it to be clearly known that we fully support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE that

which will be before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

12/6/2006
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i applaud the effort of aii invoived in deveioping a comprehensive Aduit Business Ordinance which we
believe will better protect Pasadena Citizens.

'A yes vote for the ordinance is a yes vote for the City of Pasadena and its residents. Please DON'T
compromise

what the City Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of the restrictions,
will compromise the ordinance and may force me to remove my support for the ordinance and my
support of you as one of our decision makers.

We have lived in the City of Pasadena for over 31 years. We have supported businesses along Foothill Blvd
during that time. Our children have taken our family pets to

the Foothill Veterinary Hospital for over 20 years. We do not need to have adult businesses in our city,
especially in residential areas where children can come into

contact with the type of element that frequent adult businesses. We have a right to keep these types of
businesses from contaminating our neighborhoods. We strongly

support the revised adult business ordincance. These types of businesses should be located in industrial or
vacant areas far from the respectable people in our

community.

Sincerely,

Timothy R Tuchscherer, SR
Virginia L Tuchscherer
Timothy R Tuchscherer, JR
Teresa L Tuchscherer
1150 Del Rey Avenue
Pasadena, CA 91107

626-483-6700

12/6/2006



Rodriguez, Jane

From: Kevin Wheeler [kevin@keyway.net]
Sent: Monday, December 04, 2006 5:32 PM
To: Rodriguez, Jane

Subject: No strip club

Dear City of Pasadena,

My neighbors do not want a strip club in their neighborhood. I support neighbors over
businesses. Therefore, I say no strip club at the old Shakeys.

Kevin Wheeler
3820 Canfield Rd
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Rodriguez, Jane

From: jmramos@rockwellcollins.com
Sent:  Wednesday, December 06, 2006 8:25 AM

To: Rodriguez, Jane; Bogaard, Bill; Haderlein, Steve; Stone, Rhonda; Streator, Joyce; Valteau,
Desireia; Little, Paul; Holden, Chris; Gordo, Victor; DeLaCuba, Vannia; Madison, Steve; Tyler, Sid,;
Miller, Denver; Jimenez, Jose; Bruckner, Richard

Subject: IN SUPPORT OF THE REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE.

To the Honorable Council Members and City Staff, City of Pasadena

REASON: IN SUPPORT OF THE ADULT ORDINANCE BEFORE THE COUNCIL ON
DECEMBER 4TH!

Let it to be clearly known that I fully support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS
ORDINANCE that which will be before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

I applaud the effort of all involved in developing a comprehensive Adult Business Ordinance
which we believe will protect Pasadena Citizens.

A yes vote for the ordinance is a yes vote for the City of Pasadena and its residents. Please DON'T
compromise what the City Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of
the restrictions, will compromise the ordinance and may force me to remove my support for the
ordinance and my support of you as you as our decision makers.

Sincerely,

Joyce Ramos

12/6/2006
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Rodriguez, Jane

From: Kate Finigan [kate@caltech.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2006 8:53 AM
To: Rodriguez, Jane

Subject: stop strip clubs in Pasadena

Dear Council Member,

| am in support of prohibiting another strip club in Pasadana. This is a wonderful
community and we do not need this here. For those who want it, they can go to
Vegas or Hollywood.

Thank-you,
Kate Finigan
Concerned Citizen

It has come to light that the lawyer for the current Strip Club has sued some of the City Council personally. So
the stakes are becoming serious. As such, we must stand united in demanding our council members support this
new and fully revised ordinance which will be before them on Monday Dec. 4th.

The new Adult Business ordinance is not just about this one applicant at all. It is directly about the future of
our City. A strong ordinance with many regulations will discourage the proliferation of Sexually Oriented
Businesses within the City Boundaries. It is exactly what we wanted and exactly what we need.

Our e-mail letters will demonstrate our resolve and become part of the OFFICIAL RECORD!

It is imperative that you E-MAIL letters at once! It will demonstrate our resolve and hopefully it will sway the
council to vote in support of the ordinance! You don't have to be a Pasadena Citizen to send an e-mail in support
of the Ordinance.

Furthermore, please instruct all you know to visit www.nostrippers.com.

It is very important that the City Clerk get your e-mail's at once so that they become part of the public record.
Every person counts, every person is important!

Thank you,

Robert Meyers
Concerned Citizens

Below is the sample letter: OR USE YOUR OWN WORDS BUT SEND TO THE CITY CLERK FIRST!

IN SUBJECT LINE:

IN SUPPORT OF THE REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE
12.1.06

Jane Rodriguez

Pasadena City Clerk
jrodriguez@cityofpasadena.net

12/6/2006
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REASON: IN SUPPORT OF THE ADULT ORDINANCE BEFORE THE COUNCIL ON DECEMBER 4TH!

Let it to be clearly known that | fully support the FULLY REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE that which
will be before the City Council on Monday the 4th of December.

| applaud the effort of all involved in developing a comprehensive Adult Business Ordinance which we believe will
protect Pasadena Citizens.

A yes vote for the ordinance is a yes vote for the City of Pasadena and its residents. Please DON'T compromise
what the City Manager forwarded to the City Council for a vote. Removing any of the restrictions, will compromise
the ordinance and may force me to remove my support for the ordinance and my support of you as you as our
decision makers.

Sincerely,

YOUR NAME HERE>>>>

Then copy the above letter and send it to all council members and City Staff:
Write the letter as follows:

Put in Subject Line:

IN SUPPORT OF THE REVISED ADULT BUSINESS ORDINANCE
12.01.06

jrodriguez@cityofpasadena.net
bbogaard@ci.pasadena.ca.us
shaderlein@cityofpasadena.net
rstone@cityofpasadena.net
jstreator@ci.pasadena.ca.us
dvalteau@cityofpasadena.net
plittle@ci.pasadena.ca.us
cholden@ci.pasadena.ca.us
vgordo@ci.pasadena.ca.us
vdelacuba@ci.pasadena.ca.us
smadison@ci.pasadena.ca.us
styler@ci.pasadena.ca.us
dmiller@cityofpasadena.net
josejimenez@cityofpasadena.net
rbruckner@cityofpasadena.net

Please send Thank You E-mail's to the Mayor and City Council Members, you can link to their e-mail addresses
below:

http.//www .nostrippers.com/counciimembers.htm
Dear Mayor and City Council Members:
Thank you for listening to the collective will of the people in adopting the New Adult Business Ordinance!

We believe the new Ordinance is as restrictive as possible and one that is huge PLUS for the long term Good of
Pasadena.

Please apply this new and fully revised Ordinance to all current Adult Businesses (via amortization code), all
pending applications, and any new applicants. The new Ordinance needs to be applied to everyone equally with

12/6/2006
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no exceptions.

We stand united behind your decision last night and truly appreciate your resolve to keep Pasadena safe and to
Protect its character for generations to come.

Your name,

Kate Finigan

Adm. Asst. to Professors T.A. Tombrello
and Axel Scherer

Caltech

Mail Code 200-36

Pasadena, CA 91125

(626)395-4585

fax(626)577-8442

12/6/2006



